
 

UnaliWear, Inc. 
3410 Cherry Lane 
Austin, TX, 78703 

 

 

 

Date:   07/26/21 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

Request for Change of Identification 
To whom it may concern, 

This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID; as established in 47 CFR 
2.933(b) for a currently approved device. 
 
This application by UnaliWear, Inc. will establish a new FCC ID: 2AM4C-BG77 under UnaliWear’s 
grantee code for purpose of marketing. 

The original grant to Quectel Wireless Solutions Company Limited will remain in effect. 

Per 2.933(b): 

• The original identification is XMR201912BG77 
• The original grant date is 04/02/2020 
• The equipment is electrically identical.  Only the model name, trade name, and FCC ID are 

different 
• The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device 
• Photographs of the labeling are included in this application 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Signature: 

 

Jean Anne Booth 
CEO 

UnaliWear, Inc. 
 


